
 
 

 
 

Streets, Buildings and Grounds Committee Meeting 

August 3, 2016 

 

 

Meeting called to order at 7:14 PM 

 

Attending: Karl Wilkins, Josh Endsley and Chris Shepard 

Public: Mike Dougherty 

 

Letter from David Smelker for work performed for village and hours worked. This is above and beyond his 

community service.  

 

11 new swings are installed at the park at a cost of $550.00. Scrap from clean up and concession sales at the 

ball park to pay for this. Some interest from public with donations to help cover any cost that the scrap and 

concession stand will not cover.  

 

Center lines for North State Street, Oak Street, Division Street and North East Street are painted. All parking 

spaces on Division Street are repainted.  

 

Chris is requesting new Cemetery maps. Also would like a copy of the maps on disk.  

 

Chris is requesting for natural gas to be installed at the garage at a cost of $250.00 or less. Would like to 

install a new furnace before winter.  

 

Phone line at the garage, questioning whether needed or not? 

 

Chris is requesting to redo a sidewalk less seen before doing Division Street sidewalks to make sure he has 

the technique down.  

 

The Quonset garage behind the community center needs new nails for the roof, plywood and vinyl siding for 

the front. Need to get quotes. 

 

Lyle Bloughs footing for his head stone is broke in the middle and needs to be replace. Need quotes.  

 

Read letter from Marge Barcroft about the need for handicap accessible bathrooms in the park.  

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 PM. 

 

  


